
Whinfell takes over Flamingo Land 2024 

 

This year we organised for the school holiday to be at Flamingo Land in North Yorkshire which has its 

own onsite theme park & zoo.  

The young people and staff set off on Monday 1st July and as soon as they arrived headed straight for 

the theme park.  

Amongst taking advantage of the onsite activities they also went to a nearby inflatable aqua park 

and spent a day in Scarborough.  

The young people pushed themselves taking part in activities which they were apprehensive and 

nervous about and other young people were really encouraging to the staff and their peers.  

A lovely week was had by all which you can see in the photos.  

 

 

 

 


